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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 
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pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month: 
 

  
     Great Lakes is located in 

Lansing, MI and is one of several 

Bible colleges in the nation.  They 

are celebrating their 70th year.   

They are in need of prayer as they 

are struggling . 

     We are reminded that their 

staying open should not be taken 

for granted.  At the end of the Fall 

Semester, a sister Bible College:  

Cincinnati Christian University in 

Ohio, is closing its doors. They 

were an older and larger college, 

that also lost ownership of their 

campus and now can no longer 

pay their bills. 

     We are pleased to announce 

that Central Christian Bible College 

in Missouri is offering to work with 

the students and churches in 

offering online courses (besides 

students being able to transfer to 

their campus). 

     Continue to keep Great Lakes in 

prayer! 

 

www.rlca.org 

2019 Camp Calendar: 

December  

  27 – Jan. 10  HOPE2 Mission Trip 

 

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

December  15 following Morning 

Worship 

Would YOU 

Like to help Decorate? 

Let Paul Know!        

     Mrs. Jones did not want it 

known while she was alive, but 

with her passing, the Board felt 

that the congregation needed to 

know of her great kindness.  

Weekly these stairlifts are used by 

individuals who would be unable 

to deal with the steps 

     We are appreciative of her 

daughter, Deeana, in helping with 

the proper sentiment for the 

plaque. 

 

November Food 

Distribution 
     Over 3 tons of food was distributed 

by the Clio Area Churches in 

November.  We are thankful to West 

Vienna, who hosted the event.  153 

households were blessed and over 484 

people.  Get ready, because on 

December 14
th
 they will be lining up 

on the street behind the church 

(staying in the vehicles to stay warm) 

and then coming in 24 cars at a time  

We can use all the volunteers we can 

get! 

http://www.rlca.org/
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